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            15th December 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/carers 
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you on Wednesday evening to say goodbye to Aunty Wendy.  Thank you to all who 
helped with the food.  Special thanks to Mrs Sobey for getting the hall set up for the Christmas party in the afternoon 
and then ready for Aunty Wendy’s party in the evening. 
 
It was also lovely to see such a packed church on Tuesday for our annual Carol Service. 
 
Update on works in school 
The foundations are now in.  There have been difficulties in finding a contractor to sign off the works for bringing the 
crane onto site.  This has delayed work further and I believe we are now realistically looking at the beginning of March 
for completion.  This is extremely frustrating but probably not that surprising, Aspire are working with us to put pressure 
on Arcadis to try and ensure it is completed as soon as possible. 
 
 

Dates to Remember 
Weds 20th December-INSET DAY 
Thursday 21st December- Christmas holidays begin 
Thursday 4th January- Spring Term starts 
 
 

Thursday 11th January-Panto visit 
Friday 19th January- Weight and Height checks Reception and 
Year 6. 
Monday 12th February- Friday 16thFebruary HALF TERM 

 
 

New pupil 
We are very pleased to be welcoming Ellie Pedley to Year 3 in January.  Ellie has already had a settling in day in Class 2 
and has started to make lots of new friends.   
 
Consultation Document for Admission arrangements for 2019/20 
We have been advised that we must make all parents aware of this document and the opportunity to have your say 
around it.  The draft document is available for you all on the homepage to our website www.warbstow.cornwall.sch.uk    
 
New Reception and Junior Transfer 2018  
If your child was born between 1 September 2013 and 31 August 2014 you will need to apply for a school place for 
September 2018. The deadline for applications is 15 January 2018. 
 
Menu Change 
On the last day of term there is a menu change we will be having MSC Fish Fingers with Chips, beans and coleslaw OR 
Bean and Potato Burrito with Chips, beans and coleslaw 
 
ParentPay 
There are still several outstanding balances for swimming and lunches.  Please speak to Miss Hicks if you need a 
reminder for your ParentPay log in details or alternatively arrange payment with Miss Hicks in the office. 
 
 
 

http://www.warbstow.cornwall.sch.uk/


 
 
Weight and Height checks 
For all Reception children and Year 6 children Health checks are offered to help support healthy lifestyles.  Forms were 
sent out last half term for you to opt out of this.  If you would like your child to opt out of this then please speak to Miss 
Hicks for a form. 
 
School Sports Kit 
We are still missing some school sports kit.  Please can you ensure any kit that you have is returned by the end of term 
on Tuesday. 
 
Swimming  
Class 1 and 2 only will be swimming in the Spring Term.  They will be swimming at Launceston Leisure Centre again at 
10am.  They will start swimming on Friday 5th January so please ensure you send their Swim kit in with them. 
 
FunFit 
Funfit will start back on the first day of term on Thursday 4th January in the community hall.  Any pupils wishing to try 
out FunFit may have their first session for free. 
 
 


